
The Homework 
Place 

Thanks for Enrolling in the Homework Place!  Our first day is coming quickly and we look forward to 
meeting you and your kids in person!  A few facts and an introduction of our teachers.   Please let us know if 
you have any further questions.  Lanette James , Kids and Family Minister can be contacted by call/text at 
903-262-8927 or by email ljames@trinityokc.com.      
Who will be assisting your kids?  
• Lanette James:  She has worked with Kids and Families for 27 years and is a certified Elementary, Special 

Education, Early Childhood and Math Teacher in the State of Texas.  
• Elaine Freeman:   She is an Oklahoma certified Language Arts Teacher who recently retired with 27 

years of experience.   
• Victoria Widener:  She is an Oklahoma certified teacher in the fields of US and Oklahoma History, Eco-

nomics, World History and Geography for sixth—twelfth grades.   Victoria also has experience tutoring 
kindergarten—fourth grade children.  

Date:  Every Wednesday, September 2—October 28  
Time:  9am to Noon (Doors will open at 8:45am).  Kids should be picked up by Noon. 
Where do I enter? Please enter at the Douglas St. entrance of the church. (West End of the Church).  The 
church address is 1329 NW 23rd St., OKC, OK 73106.    Please call/text Lanette if you get turned around.  
What do I bring?  
• All kids must have a Trinity Baptist Medical and Health Wavier completed by their parent/guardian.  

Available for printing at trinityokc.com or will be available at the door.  
• Your child’s  Virtual Device.  The church will provided free Wi-Fi. 
• Your child’s Academics whether virtual, worksheets or books.  Anything they need assistance with.  
What will the kids be doing?  Teachers will be assisting your kids with academics.  Breaks will be offered in 
 the game room, educational games and lunch.   If you have an area of academics you would like 
 your child to have specific assistance with please let us know.  
Covid-19 Guidelines:  
• All kids and adults are required to wear a mask. 
• Please do not bring your kids if they have any symptoms of illness. 
• Temperatures will be taken of anyone entering the secure kids area.  Kids with 100 degrees or more will 

not be accepted for the day. 
• All will sanitize their hands before entering. 
• Social Distancing will be honored. 
• Our facility is professionally cleaned and disinfected each week.   
• Gloves will be worn by adults serving food.  
Security:   The Kid’s area is secured and locked once the kids enter.  Parents will be given a pick up tag and 
the tag must be  presented to pick up a child.  Please ring the doorbell for entrance.  If a different person Is 
picking up a picture of the tag may be presented on a smart phone.  
What if there is a Wednesday we cannot attend?  Please text Lanette as soon as you know.  
Lunch?  Lunch will be served everyday.  If your child has any allergies please let us know. 
Know someone that wants to come?  Enrollment is filling up very fast.  Please have them call Lanette or go 
to trinityokc.com. Due to  social distancing we are limited to 20 kids. 
Cost?  The Homework Place is a free program to our community, thanks to generous donors. 
 


